
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: October 11, 2021 

AGENDA ITEM: Consider hiring two part-time Hospital Security Officers. 

PREPARED BY: Lynn DeGrio 

 

BACKGROUND: 

We would like to add two more part-time Hospital Security Officers to our roster to fill in when 

the full-time Hospital Security Officers have days off.   

Christina Davis graduated from Duluth Central High School and has a CNA certification from 

Lake Superior Community College.  She is currently employed at Grand Itasca Clinic and 

Hospital as an ER Receptionist.  She has recently participated in training for de-escalation and 

self-defense. 

John Strey graduated from Greenway High School and obtained his CNA certification at Itasca 

Community College.  He is also an EMT with Meds 1 Ambulance Service and Nashwauk 

Ambulance.   

These hires are subject to background checks, drug screening, pre-employment medical exams, 

and psychological exams.   

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion to hire Christina Davis and John Strey to the positions of part-time Hospital 

Security Officer effective October 12, 2021 subject to the conditions mentioned above.  The 

starting rate of pay is $15.88 per hour. 


